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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
I am vehemently opposed to SB317, which would lessen the required training for 
teachers to have guns in schools.  
 
My son is an Ohio school teacher, and the thought of his fellow teachers bringing guns 
to school is frightening for his father and me to think about, let alone the thought of 
lessening the current required training.  
 
Guns do not belong in schools -the risks greatly outweigh any unlikely benefit. 
 
Please vote against SB317. 
 
 
Carolyn Taggart 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


